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English-Writing a narrative 

The children have started to plan a narrative based on Cinderella with a modern 

twist. I hoping for some interesting stories to read! 

Science – Fossil evidence to support the theory of evolution 

Continuing with our science topic on evolution, the children enjoyed an afternoon 

examining fossils. They used magnifying glasses to look closely at the finer details 

and researched when they were alive on the Earth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Top Tips for SATs week next week: 

• Arrive at school by 8.50 am 

• Have a good breakfast 

• Go to bed early 

• Bring a water bottle and a healthy snack for break time 

• Don’t panic you are all brilliant! 



 

 


